May 15, 2001

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Dr.
Walnutport, PA18088

Mr. Keary,

Thank you for your DX post and kind words. We are pleased to confirm that you did, in fact,
monitor our broadcasts between April 6 and April 11, 2001. Your historical description of the
original WBIG brought back memories of stories I've shared with other radio folks in the
market. My wife just finished a short career with Jefferson-Pilot in that very building.

Best of luck to you in your endeavors. If we should happen to have bumper stickers printed
again soon, I'll be sure to mail you one.

U

Regards,

David Albright
Program Director
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